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COMPLETION OF OCEANIA MEAT PROCESSORS ACQUISITION 

Ridley Corporation Limited (“Ridley”) (ASX: RIC) is pleased to announce the completion of the acquisition of 
Oceania Meat Processors NZ LP (“OMP”). 
 
Ridley announced the acquisition of OMP, a premium producer of mechanically deboned meat frozen block 
products and other raw materials for the global pet food industry, on 18 December 2023.  
 
Ridley would like to acknowledge the support received from the customers, suppliers, employees and the 
former Directors of OMP in transitioning the ownership of the business.  

 

For further information please contact:  

Richard Betts - Chief Financial Officer  
Ridley Corporation Limited  
+61 401 506 882 
 
This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer of 
Ridley. 

 


